
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
  September 17, 2001 
 
 
 
Valerie Voccio, Administrator-Real Estate 
Rhode Island Real Estate Appraisers Board  
233 Richmond Street, Suite 230  
Providence, Rhode Island 02903-4230 
 
Dear Ms. Voccio: 
 
 Thank you for your September 7, 2001 letter responding to our August 16th letter regarding 
National Registry fee invoices. We have reviewed the data you provided and adjusted various 
invoices accordingly. Enclosed please find adjustments for Invoices RI-98-001, RI-98-002, RI-
99-003, RI-99-004, RI-00-019, RI-00-023, and RI-01-025. Also enclosed is an updated summary 
of Rhode Island invoices and payments. 
 
 As you can see from the summary spreadsheet, most of the invoices differences are resolved. 
Please see adjusted invoice RI-98-002 regarding fees for two appraisers that remain in question. 
Also, we await information on the check issued for payment of invoice RI-00-014. Resolution of 
these two items should eliminate the remaining differences. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance in resolving this issue. If you have any questions, please 
contact us. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson  
    Executive Director     


